
 
ST. PATRICK’S N.S., CLARA 

KILLYBRONE, EMYVALE, CO. MONAGHAN 

Tel: 047-87569 

Email Address: secretary@stpatricksclara.com 

                                                Website Address: www.stpatricksnsclara.com 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

The 2019-2023 term of the school’s board of management finishes on 30th November 

2023 and I would like to thank the current parent nominees (Donna & Seán) for their 

contribution to the board and indeed to our school.  

The new term will begin on 1st December 2023. This will require the appointment of 

new members of the board of management, including two parent nominees (one being 

a father and one being a mother). 

I would like to invite you to consider becoming a parent nominee on our board of 

management. Parent nominees bring a mother’s and father’s view to board of 

management discussions and decisions and play an important role on the board.  

Board meetings are confidential to board members, but all members of the board work 

together to make decisions in the best interest of the children and the school.  

In order to obtain nominations, I am writing to you to  

 see if you would be willing to stand for nomination and election as parent 

nominee.  

If you are willing to stand for nomination and election as a parent nominee to the board 

of management, please message the school phone, or contact the school in person, 

no later than (26/10/23) so that the school may furnish your name etc. to the other 

parents as part of a vote. If there is only one nominee for either of the panels, the sole 

nominee for that panel shall be deemed to be elected. 

 

Kind regards,  

Matthew McArdle.  
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